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Pursuant to title 1, division 1, chapter 1, article 2, section 100(b)(3) of the California 
Code of Regulations (CCR), the Department of Developmental Services (Department) 
hereby submits this written statement explaining why the proposed amendments to title 
17 do not materially alter any requirement, right, responsibility, condition, prescription or 
other regulatory element of any CCR provision.  
 

The proposed changes reflect the Department’s new address. These changes 
meet the requirements of CCR, title 1, section 100 because the revisions are a  
"change without regulatory effect."  
 

Enclosed with this electronic submittal are the electronic copies of the signed Std. Form 
400 and proposed section 100 regulation text in PDF format not exceeding 25MB as 
required by CCR, title 1, section 100 (b). Should you have any questions, please contact 
Amy Whiting via phone at (916) 799-2697, or by e-mail at amy.whiting@dds.ca.gov. 
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